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Royal Paln Beach Community High School

Dear Manager,

The Royal Palm Beach High School Speech and Debate Team will be hosting
several fundraisers throughout the school year. By raising the needed

funds, our team members will be able to compete on the state and national
levels.

We are asking for dongtions from reputable businesses in our community to
help support our youth in their quest for excellence. We will need all types
of donated items such as food (dessert snacks, soda, chips, coffee, etc.),
paper products, and other miscellaneous items. If you are able to help in any
way, we will greatly appreciate your support.

On behalf of the Speech and Debate team, I would like to thank you in
advance for any assistance you may offer. If you have any questions
regarding this letter, please feel free to contact me at 753-4055.

Sincerely,

Patricia Zenczt
" Speech and Debate Coach

Our generous sponsors will be acknowledged
in our sponsor posters and in our event programs.

Again, thank you in advance.
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March 10, 2000

To Whom It May Concern:

The Royal Palm Beach High School Speech and Debate Team will be hosting a golf
tournament on Saturday, April 8th. By raising the needed funds, our team
members will be able to compete on the state and national levels.

We are asking for monetary assistance from reputable businesses in our
community to help support our youth in their quest for excellence. Keep in mind
that our team travels to away tournaments at least two to three times per school
year. Each of these tournaments would cost a student approximately $200.00 or
more depending on the location of the competition. We would be extremely
thankful for any amount you may wish to offer. If you are able to help in any way,
we will greatly appreciate your support.

On behalf of the Speech and Debate team, I would like to thank you in advance for
any assistance you may offer. If you have any questions regarding this letter,
please feel free to contact me at 753-4055.

Sincerely,

Patricia Zenczak
Speech and Debate Coach



